



1) Write down the colours:



2) Complete the sentence with the words:

Emily is a very _____ (дружня) person. She's fourteen years _____ (років). She's short and _____ (струнка). She's got a _____ (гарне) face and long, brown _____ (волосся). Today she's got a white _____ (спідниця), a blue _____ (футболка), black _____ (взуття) and pink _____ (сонцезахисні окуляри).

3) Complete the text with *there is* or *there are*.

My bedroom is my favourite room in the house! It's small, but I love it. **There is** a bed. Next to the bed _____ a carpet. Opposite the bed _____ two small wardrobes. Between the wardrobes _____ a desk with a chair. _____ two posters above the bed. _____ a guitar under the bed. Under the window _____ a small table. _____ some CDs on the table and _____ a CD player, too.

4) Read 2 texts and answer the questions: **Yes, he\she does!** or **No, he\she doesn't!**

Text 1

In my free time I go out with friends or listen to music. In good weather we go to the park and have a picnic or just go for a walk. In bad weather we go to the gym at the sports centre or to the cinema. Sometimes we play computer games or watch DVDs. I love spending time with my friends – we always have fun. My sister Tina is different.

Text 2

When I am not at school, I visit my friends or stay at home. I spend a lot of time in my room. I read books, magazines or things on the Internet. I listen to music. I also play the guitar. On Saturday morning I have a guitar lesson. I love my guitar! Sometimes my friends come over in the afternoon and we watch DVDs or play computer games. We talk about different things – for example, books and films. We also write a blog about new things like CDs or DVDs. We have a good time. My brother Mike's different; he never spends time at home.

Questions	Mike	Tina
Does he/she go for a walk?		
Does he/she go out with friends?		
Does he/she go to the park/cinema/gym?		
Does he/she have a picnic?		
Does he/she have fun/a good time?		
Does he/she listen to music?		
Does he/she play computer games?		
Does he/she play the guitar?		
Does he/she read books/magazines?		
Does he/she spend time at home?		
Does he/she talk about things?		
Does he/she visit friends?		
Does he/she watch DVDs?		
Does he/she write a blog?		

5) Listen to a conversation. Are the statements **True** or **False**

Mp3 file

1 Ellen has got an old games console.	
2 Ellen and her brother haven't got the	
3 Ellen's mobile phone hasn't got a good camera.	
4 Ellen has got a computer and a laptop.	
5 All the students in Ellen's class have got tablets.	
6 Ellen hasn't got a favourite gadget.	